
  
 
 
 
  

 
CALLING ALL BAKERS 

 

For the 10th Annual Gingerbread & Holiday Mart, we are again having a bake  
sale goods table selling your contributions.  Some things we are asking for you 
to keep in mind with your contributions: 
○ Please divide your goods into individualized portions using plastic bags or  
      plastic wrap. 
○ You do not need to price things, we will do that at the event. 
○ Please mark items that contain nuts, items that are sugar free, and items  
      that are gluten free. 
○ Gingerbread flavored items were a big hit last year. 
○ Please, no fudge. 
○ Baked goods may be dropped off at the Grant Building (12 Chambersburg  
      St.) on Thursday, December 5th from 12 to 8pm. 

\ 

If you have any questions, please contact Penny Ziegler at ​PenelopeHZiegler@gmail.com  
                          Thank you in advance for any help you may be able to give! 
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